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General Capital Confirms Dividend Payment 
 

General Capital, the NZX listed financial services group, is happy to confirm that its maiden 

dividend has been paid today and will be in shareholders accounts overnight. 

Any shareholder not receiving a dividend is asked to contact Computershare, for example, 

where a shareholders bank account number has not been provided. 

Managing Director Brent King said “This is an exciting time for us. We have worked hard over 

the last 6 years to build the Group to a point where we are able to reward our shareholders. It 

is our objective to continue to reward shareholders in the future in accordance with our 

Dividend Policy. 

This announcement was approved by the Managing Director of General Capital, Brent King. 
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